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In accordance with Governor Kemp’s declaration this afternoon, the Hall County District will 
keep its campuses closed to in-person-instruction through April 24, 2020. School-From-Home 
will continue for all Hall County students and staff. 
 
“We have every intention of engaging students and advancing their learning for the duration of 
the closure, as well as for remainder of the school year,” said Will Schofield, Superintendent for 
Hall County Schools. “Our past experience with digital learning prepared us well for this 
challenge, and our recent School-From-Home efforts have given us an opportunity to 
collaborate with each other and build upon that foundation. We are moving forward with 
learning.”  
 
Spring break will be from April 6 through April 10; however, School-From-Home and meal 
deliveries will not take place during the break. Both will resume on April 13 and will continue at 
least through April 24. 
 
During School-From Home, as long as resources are available and conditions allow, meal 
deliveries to students will continue on scheduled days of learning and instruction.  
 
The Hall County School District appreciates the patience and understanding of its stakeholders 
during these challenging days, and we remain committed to educating and serving the boys and 
girls of Hall County. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


